

## **TOS Monthly Meeting**

## Minutes January 14, 2016

The Tallahassee Orchid Society met on January 14, 2016 at the Laundry Cottage, Goodwood Museum and Gardens, 1600 Miccosukee Rd. The meeting was called to order by President Becky Lyons at 7 PM.

There were 20 members present and 2 guests.

Judy Shapiro has volunteered to serve as Treasurer. A motion to approve Judy was made and seconded to approve Judy as Treasurer. The vote was unanimous.

TOS currently has approximately \$8600 in the treasury.

The club agreed to donate \$100 to the American Orchid Society in memory of former member, Al Burke, and \$100 in memory of Jan Ragan, long time supporter of the Tallahassee Orchid Society.

A motion was made, discussed, and approved to purchase membership to Goodwood Museum and Gardens, for their support of the club.

Several plants were donated to be given to members.

Glen Sponholtz presented the show committee progress for our 50<sup>th</sup> Annual Show and Sale on April 16 and 17, 2016. He discussed the various committees and asked for volunteer for each.

Carlos Fernandez and Harriet Wright presented a very nice, diverse 'show and tell' plant table.

The program was presented by Michael Wright. He is continuing his series of "Orchids from A to Z.

The meeting was adjourned at 9 PM.

Respectfully submitted

Harriet Wright

Secretary